Dear NYC Districting Commission,

Our Boston Road Plaza is a NYCHA senior development with 235

apartments, home to 275 residents with average income of less than
$20,000.

Our low-income seniors are the most vulnerable population. Pushing the
out of District 13 into District 15, a poor district where over 60,090 of its
residents live in poverty. In the recent report by Institute for Children.

Poverty and Homelessness report (ICPHusa.org), District 15 has a pover
rate of over 35%.

Adding more poor people and people with complex needs to a poor Distri
will not only overstretch the district 15 constituents’ services but funding w
be limited or nonexistence. The city council member for District 15 will ha

to choose among the huge pool of poor residents to fund and advocate

including many of its existing NYCHA residents which includes Parkside
Houses (879 units).
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